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Kristine M. Young
To:

Board of Trustees

From:

Kristine M. Young, President
Date:

June 3, 2020
Re:

New Program Proposal 
I recommend the approval of the following new degree program:
Undergraduate Degree Program:  A.A.S Web Development
This degree program prepares students for employment in web site development, implementation and management.  
Note:  This is not a study of designing website displays - this program's focus is on the back-end, server-side functions required to support today's use of the Internet.  The program intends to provide students with a firm foundation in core Internet/web technologies, a familiarity with Internet architecture and web protocol, and a proficiency in web server management.
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